
 

 

3rd October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Library Visit 
 

On Tuesday 17th October the Reception children will be going on our first local outing to 
Chorlton Library, where we will be taking part in a fun story session related to our topic ‘The 
Peas In My Pod’. 

We will be visiting the library in two groups. Miss Roberts and half of Miss Glendon’s class will 
leave school promptly at 1:05pm and will return at 1.55pm.  Mrs Walker’s and the remaining 
half of Miss Glendon’s group will leave school at 1.45pm and will return at 2.40pm. The children 
will have lunch in school as normal on the day of the trip. 

If you can help to walk with the children to and from the library on this day we would greatly 
appreciate your support. We will need 8 volunteers in total for each session. School jumpers are 
to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will 
either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that they can be easily 
identified. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s Key Worker no later than Friday 13th 
October. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Natalie Glendon, Fiona Walker & Sophie Roberts 
Reception Teachers 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reception Library Visit 
 

Child’s Name:______________________________________ Class: ____________ 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the workshop at Chorlton Library  [   ] 
 
I am available to walk with the children to and from the library   [   ] 
 
Signed: ______________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: _________________ 
 


